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Share your experience or tell your story

Your story Re:levee off Walsh's Creek/south of Tatham
Lagoon Bridge on the Richmond River.
Flood mitigation works was carried out quite a
few years ago at this particular site which did
prove very efficient in saving livestock and plant
etc in a major rain event.Our property at
Frame Road, Codrington benefited greatly as did
several neighbours on the eastern side of the



levee,affording additional time to prepare for a
major flood event.In recent times the levee has
fallen into disrepair and allows water to inundate
property much earlier than practical.

It would be both beneficial and proactive along
with our neighbour ,where the levee is situated
,lo inspect and get a professional assessment of
the situation as the neighbour is unsure as to the
benefits or otherwise of the situation.As
neighbours living below the structure we would
benefit significantly in a major flood event.

We would really appreciate your inspection of
the site and liase with both the owner of the
property where the levee is ,and myself as the
neighbouring farmer on Lots and ,and
other adjacent landholders in the area.
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